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May 12, 2020 
 
Chairman Vincent Lombardi 
Historic District Commission 
City Hall 
1Junkins Avenue 
Portsmouth, NH 
03801 
 
Dear Chairman Lombardi and Commission members, 
 
This letter is to formally request a 1 year extension to our Certificate of Approval for 
modifications to our property at 103-105 High Street on file. 
 
Circumstances have not allowed us to start the project, but we are now ready to begin. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
Joseph and Jennifer Almeida 
 
 






